Dear representatives,

| urge you to reconsider SB1008 for Clean Engines and Clean Air. The impact of diesel on health
doesn't need to be proven anymore, the World Health Organization (WHO) classified diesel
exhaust as carcinogenic to humans in 2012.

Even with this knowledge Oregon is falling behind on making sure we live in a clean air state.
Look at California which invested in Engine upgrades and diesel emission standards, or
Washington which also invested in engine upgrades. It's time to act!

Thank you
Naoki Yoneyama



